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RECORD OF TELEPHONE CONVERSATION 

Date: 06/01/2011            Time:  3:01pm Facility:  Lewis Environmental 
Call In/Out       Out:  Returning call EPA ID #:  FLR000048561 
To:  Jerry Stapp Phone #:  904.703.7840 

Subject:  Used oil burned in off-road vehicles 

 
Jerry first called me on 5/5/11 to ask about the requirements or restrictions involved in  
mixing used oil that they transported from customers with diesel to form an off-road 
fuel.   He provided me with a fax on 5/6/11 with information regarding this off-road 
use (see Oculus).  I called Jerry back on 6/1/11 and told him that, per 40 CFR 279.12 any  
used oil burned as a fuel in off-road vehicles would be required to be on-spec used oil. 
I also said that there would need to be tests performed and kept on-file to prove that 
the used oil is on-spec.  Jerry said that he understood and given that they market  
on-spec used oil anyway it would not be a problem to have the tests performed.
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature:   Jenna Perry  Planned Follow Up:  none 
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